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| New Sundial Installation

Wednesday, January 22, a team of Cache Creek Conservancy staff and interns
worked with Richard Williams to install an Analemmatic Dial that was previously
housed at the UC Davis Pollinator Garden. We feel so lucky to now house one of
TWO sundials on the North American Sundial Society Registry in Woodland, CA.

The Sundial is just outside the Jan T. Lowry Memorial Garden on the other side of
the footbridge. The public is welcome to come by and try it out anytime during the
Cache Creek Nature Preserve open hours (Sunday - Friday 8 AM to 4 PM).




